
 
Dr. Susanne Gaddis 
118 Pinoak Court 
Chapel Hill, NC 27514 
 
RE: “Ego Boosters Ego Busters” 
 
Dear Susanne, 
 
 We cannot thank you enough for taking time out of your busy schedule to come and 
speak to our WISH (Women in Schlumberger Houston) group.  I can tell you that the response to 
“Ego Booster, Ego Busters” has been overwhelming and extremely positive.  Usually those 
meetings have an attendance of 45-55 women, and that day we were 120 strong.  That definitely 
says something. 
 
 I have even included some of the feedback that I received after the meeting.  Again, we 
thank you for your time, but more than that, your words of wisdom. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Hilarie Jones 
Business Assistant 


